
Family Life Ministry’s  

Second Annual  

Pumpkin Patch  

 

  Over 2000 pumpkins will arrive Sunday October 11 at 3:30.  We need your 

help to unload the truck.  Bring your family and your muscle and we will 

make light work of this task. 

Maybe you want to help but hauling pumpkins isn’t your thing. That’s okay! 

We need you too!  

Grab your calendar and be sure you pick the shift that works best for you.  

These pumpkins need sold 11:00am-7:00 pm, 6 days a week. Sundays we are 

open from 9:00 am-7:00pm to be available after all Masses. 

 

Simply go to signup genius  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0449aba628a7fc1-2015 

The Pumpkin Patch provides plenty of opportunity for your students to earn 

their service hours. 

 

If you are still looking for the perfect job and baking’s your game then contact 

Laura Allianic at 561-389-8669 and volunteer to bake a few loaves of 

Pumpkin Bread.  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0449aba628a7fc1-2015

